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Call within the new Priority Programme of the DFG "Machine Learning in Chemical Engineering"
published

The DFG has published a call within the new Priority Programme SPP 2331 "Machine Learning in Chemical
Engineering" with the CDS board member Prof. Sebastian Sager in the programme committee. Applications for

tandem proposals for a first 3-year funding period can be submitted until January 19, 2021. The proposals should address a topic
at the interface between chemical engineering and machine learning. Possible topics include opimal decision making, data
heterogeneity, information and knowledge representation, creativity, etc.

› to the call for proposals of the German Research Community (DFG)
(https://www.dfg.de/foerderung/info_wissenschaft/info_wissenschaft_20_42/index.html)

More information on the DFG Priority Programme 2331 can be found ›here (http://www.chemengml.org) .
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